


nclosed herewith is the group medical and dental insurance contract and certificate of
contract for your records.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Joleen Cepeda,
Procurement Contract Supervisor at 475-3393/3175 or email jpcep~~~™gu~~~qunt~ ~-
and/or mantonio @ guamcourts.org.

Sincerely,

K,Ly///ﬁut Z /;Mcf

KRISTINA L. BAIRD,
Administrator of the Courts

cc: P&FMA/RFHP File
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